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KCAC Vision 

“A sustainable       
society that is      

welcoming,           
harmonious &        

inclusive and where 
people are healthy & 

feel happy & safe” 
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Dear Readers, 

 

What a year 2017 has been. It has truly been challenging at all   

levels of our work, in keeping up with all the reforms, changes and 

recommendations from the bureaucracy and government portals, 

we have proven that we can adapt and remain true to our core 

work and that is to work with vulnerable communities to engage 

and feel that they belong to a wider community. 

On reflecting on the year that was, we faced many challenges 

and hurdles and have come through shining. 

We passed validation and rating assessments in our work with the 

ageing community and in our child care services. 

We maintained a high standard of service at all times in all that we 

do. 

The highlight of my year was being awarded the Kogarah Woman 

of the Year  for 2017. What a privilege and an honour to have     

received such an award by our State Member for Kogarah Mr 

Chris Minns. I am deeply touched and thank all those that have 

supported me, for this award and for their endorsement of my work 

in the St George area for the past 19 years.  

Working to keep a locally based, relevant & accessible                   

organisation for the benefit of many will be even more challenging 

in future years.         

 

Our focus will not change 

and our enthusiasm to fight 

for what  

is right will continue in the 

new year to help those that 

are young, vulnerable            

families, the aged, people  

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE CEO 

Continued page 2.. 
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December 

6th: International Day 

 of People with    

 Disability Event. 

13th: Seniors Christmas 

 Party.   

22nd: Centre Closes for 

 2017. 

25th: Christmas Day. 

  

February 

14th: Valentine’s Day. 

 

UP & COMING EVENTS 

Are you over 65? 

Would you like to belong to 

one of our seniors social         

support groups? 

Give us a call and speak to 

one of our friendly staff on 

9150 7823, or simply just 

drop in for a chat! 

We are open Mon to Fri 

9am to 4pm at 30 Morgan St 

Kingsgrove. 
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January 

8th: Office re-opens for 

 2018. 

8th: First Day of Vacation 

 Care. 

25th: Last Day of Vacation 

 Care. 

26th: Australia Day 2018. 

30th: School Resumes for 

 2018.   

with disabilities and those suffering from mental illnesses.  

On that note may I take this opportunity to wish you and your families 

and loved ones a very merry Christmas and a happy & safe New Year. 

 

Anne Farah-Hill 

CEO. 

& HAPPY  

New Year! 

From the Kingsgrove                       
Community Aid Centre. 
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CHINESE MID AUTUMN MOON FESTIVAL 
On Friday September 22nd, the Chinese community celebrated 

the Mid Autumn Moon Festival. The KCAC Chinese Grandparents 

Support & Activity Group held their Annual Traditional Chinese 

Opera to celebrate the occasion. Over 100 people attended the 

event as well as special guests, Councillor Vince Badalati and 

Councillor Nancy Liu of Georges River Council. We would like to 

thank them for attending. We would also like to thank Sandra 

Wong, our opera curator, for organising another successful event.  

We hope to be holding an even bigger Moon Festival event in 

2018. 

The group also shared a lunch together in honour of this important 

day in the Chinese calendar. 

This group meets every Friday and have a fantastic time enjoying 

various activities together including rehearsing for this opera. If you 

would like to join this group, make new friends and connect with 

the local Cantonese community, give us a call on 91507823. 
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NATIONAL GRANDPARENTS DAY 
The idea of celebrating a grandparents’ day originated in the American state of Virginia in the 1970s 

among a group of housewives who wanted to recognise the contribution of these elderly people to the 

lives of their grandchildren.  

 

It was President Jimmy Carter who made it an official day in the calendar in 1978. It has since been   

adopted by other countries, including Australia, where it is celebrated on 29 October each year. The  

Cantonese Grandparents Group at KCAC celebrated this special day for the first time with a large banner 

proclaiming “Grandparents’ Day 2017” among the decorations in the main hall.  

 

A tasteful lunch was served for about 30 people from a generous donation by the Georges River Council, 

which also provided some lucky door prizes to add interest to the occasion. We are most grateful to 

Georges River Council for its generosity and were happy to see Brenda, its       representative, enjoying 

lunch with us and our CEO.   

 

By Josephine Oen     

 

Volunteer Coordinator of the Chinese Grandparents Support & Activity Group 
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KCAC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2017 
The KCAC Annual General Meeting was held on 

Wednesday 8th November 2017. The day began 

with some entertainment from the Rouli Ball           

Association who performed various dances            

including the traditional Chinese exercise dance. 
 

The formalities were chaired by Anne Farah-Hill, 

and the members of the Board provided their        

2016-2017 report.  
 

We would like to thank the members of the Board 

as well as the staff and volunteers and members of 

the local community who attended. It has been 

another great year at KCAC. 
 

After the formalities we enjoyed some more       

dancing entertainment as well as some                   

refreshments. 
 

The Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre looks          

forward to another rewarding year serving the         

local community in 2018.  

9 1 5 0  7 8 2 3  -  W W W . K C A C . O R G . A U  -  3 0  M O R G A N  S T  K I N G S G R O V E  N S W  2 2 0 8  



P A G E  6  

S P R I N G  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 1 7  

The Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre is 
an NDIS Approved provider. 

If you or anyone you know would like to 
join our Disability Day Care program,  

give our friendly staff a call on 91507823.                                  

NATIONAL DAY OF PEOPLE WITH DISABILITY 
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PLAYGROUPS @ KCAC 
Playgroups are beneficial for children,       

families and communities. Play provides all 

children with the opportunity to learn,          

experience, investigate and interact. During 

play children create meaning from the 

world around them. 

According to research from the 2012         

Australian Early Development Census,       

children who attend playgroup are less     

likely to be developmentally vulnerable 

when they start school.  

At the Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre 

we provide various playgroups including  

groups such as POPPY Playgroup & an      

Aboriginal Playgroup. 

Pictured right is Rachel with our Friday       

Supported playgroup. The kids and parents 

love coming to playgroup with Rachel as 

she is amazing with all the children and very 

welcoming.  

If you would like to join this group or any of 

our other playgroups, give us a call today 

on 91507823 for more information.  
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KINGSGROVE OUT OF SCHOOL 

HOURS CARE & VACATION CARE 

REMINDERS 
 

VACATION CARE              

ENROLMENT FORMS AND 

PROGRAMS ARE AVAILABLE 

ON THE WEBSITE 4 WEEKS 

PRIOR TO  VACATION CARE. 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR FORM 

IN ASAP. 

FEES NEED TO BE KEPT UP 

TO DATE. STATEMENTS 

WILL BE GIVEN OUT  

MONTHLY.  
PLEASE CHECK OUR             

FACEBOOK PAGE or           

WEBSITE FOR                             

ENROLMENT FORMS AND 

PROGRAMS.  

www.kcac.org.au 

Programs are located in 

MEDIA tab. 

KINGSGROVE OOSH IS A        

FULLY  ACCREDITED  SERVICE 

PROVIDED BY THE 

KINGSGROVE  COMMUNITY AID  

CENTRE INC. 

KINGSGROVE COMMUNI-

TY AID CENTRE PROVIDES 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS 

CARE AND VACATION 

CARE FOR ALL SCHOOLS 

IN THE KINGSGROVE, 

BEXLEY NORTH & BEVERLY 

HILLS AREA FROM OUR 

CENTRE AT: 

69A Shaw St, Bexley North. 

CALL US TODAY! 

                                                       

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

PLEASE CONTACT SANTINA 

ON 91507823 OR 
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ENROLMENTS 2018  

We are now taking enrolments for 2018 in the 
Kingsgrove KOOSH Before and After school  care 
program. To enrol your child go to the KCAC        
website at www.kcac.org.au, download an         
enrolment form and email to koosh@kcac.org.au.  

All families need to re-enrol their children . 

A registration fee of $25.00 only applies to new      
enrolments 

VACATION CARE  

The January 2018 vacation care program is finalised and is available at the 
KOOSH centres or  on the KCAC website.  

Remember to book ASAP to avoid missing out.  

KOOSH will be closed  for 3 weeks over the Christmas period. We will close 
Friday the 15th of December and re-open on Monday the 8th January 
2018. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE FOLLOWING: 

We are a nut free centre so please do not send your children with any food 
containing nut products. 

If your child has any medication, please give it to one of the OSHC staff with 
relevant information and action plans. Do not leave medication in child's 
bag.  

Hats and sunscreen are required at the beginning of Term 4 to play outside.  

TERM 4 IMPORTANT DATES: 

Vacation Care Bookings Close— Friday 1st December 2017                                           

Children Christmas party is on Friday the 15th of December.                                                

All new enrolments need to be in by—Friday 1st of December 2017.  

NEW FOR KOOSH & HOOSH IN 2018!!!! 

 

 

 

Santina Pacicca 

Kingsgrove OOSH Coordinator 

AVOID LATE PICK UP FEES! 

PICK UP YOUR KIDS ON TIME.  

PLEASE SEE OUR KCAC        

POLICY REGARDING LATE 

PICK UPS. 

ALL CHILDREN WILL BE RECEIVING HOMEWORK HELP AS PART OF 

OUR CONTINUOUS IMPROVEMENT TO PROVIDE THE BEST OUT OF 

SCHOOL HOURS CARE SERVICE IN YOUR LOCAL AREA! THIS WILL 

BE AT NO EXTRA COST TO PARENTS. QUALIFIED TEACHERS WILL BE 

ASSISTING WITH ALL HOMEWORK WITH SPECIAL ATTENTION TO 

MATHS, ENGLISH & SCIENCE. 

ALL CHILDREN WILL BE WEARING A HIGH VISABILTY VEST WHEN-

EVER OUT ON EXCURSIONS FOR VACTION CARE TO INCREASE 

THEIR SAFETY AND VISABILITY.   

Note to parents 

OUR FEES WILL NOT BE INCREASING IN 2018.                                                                             

WE HOPE YOU ENJOY YOUR HOLIDAY SEASON! 
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HURSTVILLE OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS 

CARE & VACATION CARE 
GENERAL NEWS 

In July 2018, the Child Care Subsidy (CCS) will 

replace the current Child Care Benefit (CCB) 

and Child Care Rebate (CCR) as part of      

Australia’s new child care package. To find 

out more, and to estimate what your new 

subsidy might be, visit                                                  

education.gov.au/childcare.  

Quality Area 1. Please take a few minutes to complete a children’s       

survey with your child to help us include your child’s suggestions and     

ideas in our OOSH program. The survey includes suggestions for our       

afternoon tea menu, vacation care excursions and in centre days plus 

any suggestions and ideas for Before and After School Care. 

Re-enrolments                            

Enrolment forms for 2018 are available on line. Our website is 

www.kcac.org.au. Please re-enrol your child by the end of November as 

places are limited. 

  2017 HURSTVILLE OOSH FEES PER CHILD 

Before School Care $17 per day 

After School Care  $27 per day 

Vacation Care $50 per day plus the cost of the excursion  

Please complete an Ezidebit form to make sure your fees are always up 
to date. 

If you are paying by direct deposit or Eftpos, please make sure your fees 
are up to date. 

Statements will be emailed at the end of each month. 

Absent children 

Please call or SMS Katina on 0418481358 if your child will be absent from 

before and afterschool Care. 

DATES TO REMEMBER    

The Sport program will continue on Thursday afternoons. 

The session will run from  4pm to 5pm. This program is funded by the 
Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre.   

Children’s end of year party Xmas Party  will be held on Friday  1            
December 2017, 3.30 to 5pm. All parents are welcome. Please feel free 
to bring a long a platter to share on the day. 

On 6 December, the school will be  holding their end of year                 
disco .Please inform us if your child will be attending the function and if 
you wish for us to assist your child with getting ready for this event.                                                                                                         
Term 4 will end  for all students on Friday 15 December 2017. The next 
Vacation care will commence on Monday 8 January to Thursday 25    
January. School will resume on Tuesday 30 January 2018.                                                                                  

 

Katina Papadakis  

Hurstville OOSH Coordinator 

HURSTVILLE OOSH IS A         

FULLY ACCREDITED              

SERVICE  PROVIDED  BY THE 

KINGSGROVE COMMUNITY AID  

CENTRE INC. 

VACATION CARE   

 
The next Vacation 

Care period will      

commence on         

Monday the 8th         

January 2018 and will 

run until  

Thursday 25th January 

2018. 

FUN ACTIVITIES AND                 

EXCURSIONS              

ORGANISED. 

 

School resumes       

Tuesday 30th January 
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WANT ONE LESS STRESS IN 

YOUR LIFE? 

EZY DEBIT IS                     

AVAILABLE, REGISTER 

NOW IF YOU HAVEN’T         

ALREADY.  

ASK OUR FRIENDLY STAFF 

FOR MORE                                   

INFORMATION. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

PLEASE CONTACT KATINA ON 

91507823 OR 0418 481 358 

Location: 

Hurstville Public School,      

Forest Rd Hurstville 
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KINGSGROVE VACATION CARE PROGRAM JANUARY 2018  
ENROLL NOW FOR A FANTASTIC VACATION CARE PROGRAM COMING UP FOR JANUARY 2018.    

SEE BELOW SOME OF THE EXCITING ACTIVITIES PLANNED THIS SCHOOL HOLIDAY SEASON IN THE 

KINGSGROVE & HURSTVILLE AREAS! 



HURSTVILLE VACATION CARE PROGRAM JANUARY 2018  
ENROLL NOW FOR A FANTASTIC VACATION CARE PROGRAM COMING UP FOR JANUARY 2018.           

SEE BELOW SOME OF THE EXCITING ACTIVITIES PLANNED THIS SCHOOL HOLIDAY SEASON IN THE 

KINGSGROVE & HURSTVILLE AREAS! 
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A Big Happy Birthday to 2 of our staff 

members, Rachel & Rose who             

celebrated their birthdays in September 

& November. Lots of happy wishes to you 

from all of us at KCAC xoxo. 

 

 

 

KCAC COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS   

PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE  

KINGSGROVE  COMMUNITY                               
AID CENTRE INC. 

Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre 

would like to wish all those clients, 

born in September, October &          

November a very HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!                                                                    

We wish you all the very best. 

From the staff and Board at KCAC.   
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Rose 

Rachel 

Celebrating Rosie’s 
40th Birthday at      
Hurricanes Grill 

Brighton Le Sands. 



P A G E  1 5  

9 1 5 0  7 8 2 3  -  W W W . K C A C . O R G . A U  -  3 0  M O R G A N  S T  K I N G S G R O V E  N S W  2 2 0 8  

WHAT’S ON AT CLUB CENTRAL HURSTVILLE 

KINGSGROVE RSL CLUB IS A PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE KINGSGROVE COMMUNITY AID CENTRE 



PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE KINGSGROVE COMMUNITY AID CENTRE 
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39 Meredith Street, Bankstown 9709 5044 


